115 Club Ltd.

Number of employees: 0
Number of volunteers: 11

What is your Mission Statement?

The 115 Club is dedicated to improving the lives of those participating in any 12 step
program, primarily alcohol and drugs and those affected by alcoholism and drug addiction
such as family members and friends. We offer a safe environment for members to meet
and discuss their progress.

What is the main source of your funding and what percent of your funding does
that source provide?

Private grants and donations make up a majority of our funding - 90%. The other 10%
comes from freewill offerings at the 12 step meetings.

What is the geographic scope of your services throughout Door County?
Attendees of 12 Step Programs at the 115 Club represent the entirety of the county from
Washington Island to Southern Door. Furthermore, many persons that are in recovery
programs that live outside the area attend meetings while in Door County on vacation.

Explanation of how you serve Door County including primary programs your
organization offers to the community.

The 115 Club is the only meeting space in Door County that offers 12 step meetings 365
days a year. Our doors are open for all meetings for anyone seeking a 12 step recovery
program or a safe place to meet with their sponsors. We currently have 17- 12 step
meetings a week. All meetings for AA, NA & Al-Anon are now available for Combined
In-Person and remotely on Zoom.

How would you define the impact your organization is making in Door County?

12 step recovery programs not only benefit the individuals who learn to live clean and sober
but it extends to family, friends, coworkers, employers, the justice system and the
community as a whole.

What is your annual budget?
Expenses in 2020 were $40,930 and revenue was $39,250.

If you were to receive a donation from 100+ WWC, how would that donation be
used?

Covid has impacted the 115 Club due to the Health Services requirements for restricting the
availability for unimpeded In-Person, In-House meetings. If the Club were to receive a
financial gift from the 100+ WWC, the monies would be used towards upgrading and
improvement plans to make full use of the club’s backyard. The upgrades and
improvements would make it possible to make the club more inviting for gatherings and
social events in addition to outside meetings. The backyard improvement plans, in brief,
include a large patio with fire pit and built-in grill, raised garden planters, a park pavilion
and other landscaping amenities to make the property more inviting. Furthermore, it has
been brought to our attention by our HVAC service agent that the club's furnace and air
conditioner will need to be replaced in the near future.



